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    Newsletter for November 21, 2024 

 RETURN THURSDAY FOLDER TO SCHOOL –If your child does not return your black 
Thursday folder to the school, you will not receive a weekly newsletter until that folder 
is returned.  It is not up to us to keep reminding the students to take them home to 
their parents and then return them to school the next day.  We are having more and 
more people NOT return them to school. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

THANKSGIVING BREAK  -  St. Peter School does NOT have school on Wednesday 11/27, 

Thursday 11/28, Friday 11/29 and Monday 12/2.  School resumes on Tuesday Dec 3rd.  

We hope everyone has a great break and return ready to work until Christmas Break! 

PICTURE RETAKE DAY  -  Picture retake day is Thursday, Dec 12th.  If your child was     

absent the first time we had pictures taken or you don’t like the packet of pictures from 

the first time, your student can get their picture retaken that day.  You must return the 

packet of pictures taken the first time for retakes to be done.  Students having pictures 

taken that day are permitted to “DRESS UP”.  No jeans, hoodies or shirts with writing.   

APPAREL ORDERS  The final order before Christmas is due (with the money) by   

Tuesday, November 26th.  Please send it in with your child and you will get your 

items before we get off for Christmas Break.  If it is a gift and you don’t want it sent 

home with our child, please put a note on it and we will call you when it comes in.  

Thank you ! 


